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Ariana Costa

From: qzd <jr.yzgub@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 5:34 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I oppose H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Disarming innocent people does not protect innocent people. I oppose H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, 
H5889, H5890, H5891. 
Please, enact stricter laws for criminals that possess weapons unlawfully. 
Please enact and enforce stricter drug laws for dealers. Drug deaths in RI have an almost 5:1 higher ratio than gun 
violence deaths.  
 
Sincerely, 
Wm. J. Gervais 
Woonsocket, RI  


